
 

 

Middleton News 
Volume 6 Issue 13  4

th
 July 2025

 

Feeling Hot Hot Hot! 
Wow! We saw some high 

temperatures at the start 

of this week which led to 

us making some 

adaptations to our school 

day and timetable. But the 

pupils and staff coped 

admirably and we were 

relieved to see a little rain 

on Wednesday! 

 

 
Today we all enjoyed a 

fabulous day at the Three 

Lakes in Wadesmill. The 

children enjoyed a range of 

activities including Laser 

Tag, Soft Play, splash zone 

and mini golf. The pupils 

were well behaved and a 

credit to the school. A big 

thank you to all of the 

Middleton Staff for 

supporting our pupils and 

also the Three Lakes staff 

for providing us with such 

a great day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Next week we are inviting 

families into school to be 

part of our departmental 

assemblies. On Thursday 

10th July we will be joining 

the county wide Transition 

Day. Our Year Six pupils 

will be visiting their new 

schools and our remaining 

pupils will spend the 

morning in their new 

classrooms. They will 

discover which classroom 

they will be in and which 

staff they will be working 

with for the academic year 

2025/2026.  

Saturday 12th July is our 

Summer pic-nic – all 

families welcome.  

Monday 14th July is our 

Sports Day ( 1.20pm 

start).  

Tales From The 
Chalkface! 

 

Lower School 
The pupils in Lower School 

have continued on their 

new topic ‘the sea side’. 

They have made collage 

pictures of animals in the 

sea. 

 
The pupils have also 

created their own seaside 

paintings. 

 

 
This week they have read 

the story ‘we’re going on a 

treasure hut’ and made 

strawberry cheesecake in 

cooking lessons. 

 
Middle School 

Middle School have been 

working hard on their topic  

‘Walk on the wild side’. 

Pupils have been 

classifying a range of 

animals and also learning 
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about animals that live in 

the rainforest. 

 

 
The pupils have also been 

creating collages to 

support their story of the 

Gruffalo in their 

departmental assembly 

next week.  

 
 

Upper School 
Pupils in Upper School are 

enjoying their new topic 

‘Sport and Leisure’. 

This week they have 

designed a logo for the 

Winter Olympics; 

 

 
In art lessons pupils 

created pictures with 

‘spinning’ paint! 

 

This week they have been 

learning how to play 

cricket and basketball. 

 

 
 

Monday 7th July – L/S 

assembly 

Weds 9th July – U/S 

assembly. 

Thursday 10th July – 

Transition Day 

Saturday 12th July – 

Family Picnic 

Monday 14th July – 

Sports Day 

Weds 16th July – Open 

Evening 

Mon 21st July – Year Six 

PROM 

Weds 23rd July – leavers 

assembly and lunch 

Thurs 24th July – end of 

term 1.15pm 

 

 
We have been contacted 

by Ardeley Church Farm to 

remind families of the 

range of activities they are 

offering families across the 

Summer. This includes 

‘goat walking’ egg 

collecting, a fairy trail and 

camping to name just a 

few.  

 

I hope that families are 

enjoying these Summer 

weekends and looking 

forward to a well deserved 

family holiday soon. 

Looking forward to meeting 

with many of you at the 

forthcoming open evening. 

 

Warm regards 

Debbie  Hartley     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


